
Welcome Eastlake Class of 2021!  

We are so happy to welcome both you and your student to Eastlake High School and Eastlake 

High School PTSA.  Along with EHS administration, our PTSA board is doing everything 

possible to ensure a welcoming transition for your 8th grader over to High School. 

Our PTSA has a wonderful relationship with EHS administration. Currently, we are working on 

the details of the Welcome to the Pack event being held on April 25th. We hope both you and 

your student will find this to be a fun filled and stress free way to get to know Eastlake HS.    

 Be sure to check out our PTSA website www.ehsptsa.org and sign up for our weekly e-

newsletter, Wolf Tracks.  Please also take a few moments to view our Eastlake PTSA video on 

our website for an overview of some of the great things we do with your help.    

Feel free to email co-presidents, Deb Knaus and Julie Carper at president@ehsptsa.org  with any 

questions or comments about the PTSA and how to make your Inglewood student feel 

welcome.   

Looking forward to seeing you on April 25th!  

 

EHS PTSA Co-Presidents Deb Knaus &  Julie Carper  
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